

Headteacher: Mrs H. Yates BA (Hons), NPQH

11th September 2024

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

## The Snaith School Open Evening 2024

We are delighted to invite you to our School Open Evening on <u>Thursday 3rd October 2024.</u> We appreciate how important choosing the right secondary school is for your child, and we hope you will join us and find out more about our great school,

Our school will be open between 4.30pm - 7.30pm so that you can:

- Listen to the Headteacher who will share our core purpose and explain why we are such a popular school.
- Meet our strong team of staff including key pastoral staff who lead on the transition process.
- Speak to current pupils who will share why they are so proud of their school, so that you can find out first-hand what it is like to be a pupil at our great school.
- Tour the school, visiting each of our successful curriculum areas.
- Find out about the transfer process and school transport.

Many of the curriculum areas will be demonstrating their resources, pupils will be taking part in activities and there will be examples of pupils' work on display. Staff will also be available to answer any questions or queries that you may have.

During the evening, I will be holding a number of talks with our Head of Lower School - Miss Baines for parents, carer givers and pupils. These talks will give you a flavour of our wonderful school and the transition process. These will take place in the school hall at **5pm**, **6pm and 7pm**.

If you would like to book a ticket for one of these talks, please follow the Eventbrite link below:

## https://tinyurl.com/mrtrreeh

We are enormously proud of our school, its staff and pupils. I hope that like me, you will feel The Snaith School is the best school for your child and that the evening gives you a flavour of what we have to offer.

We are really looking forward to meeting you and beginning to develop a successful partnership with you and your child.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs H. Yates Headteacher





